
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Dr. Sean Kerry 
 

Date: May 17, 2024. 

MEMO 

 

Re: Visit of Dr. Kerry Mothersill and Dr. Stewart Longman from Alberta Health 
Services 

 

 
I am writing to inform you about an upcoming visit from Dr. Kerry Mothersill and Dr. 
Stewart Longman from Alberta Health Services (Calgary). They are both registered 
Psychologists who will be conducting an accreditation review of the Kingston Internship 
Consortium (KIC) for the Canadian Psychological Association. 
 
During their visit on Thursday, May 23rd, and Friday, May 24th, Dr. Mothersill and Dr. 
Longman will be meeting with representatives from Ongwanada and all member sites of 
KIC, including Providence Care Centre (DDCOT, SMH, CBIS), Limestone District School 
Board, KidsInclusive (HDH), and Queen’s DDCP. They will also have the opportunity to 
meet with the current cohort of Psychology Interns and connect with former interns via 
Zoom. 
 
Their visit is an important part of the accreditation process and an opportunity for us to 
showcase the valuable work being done here at Ongwanada and across KIC. Please 
ensure that all necessary preparations are made to welcome Dr. Mothersill and Dr. 
Longman warmly and provide them with any assistance they may require during their 
visit. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sean Kerry, Ph.D., C.Psych. 
Clinical and Counselling Psychologist 
Director, Psychological Services 


